Sonnecting You to e

Land use Planning & Transportation e

20" March 2015

Mr. Paddy Doherty.

Chief Executive,

Dublin Bus,

Head Office,

59/60 Upper O’ Connell Street,
Dublin 1

REF: RTT MAR 43316

Re: Review of 15B route

Dear Mr. Doherty,

The following Motion was approved at the Rathfarnham/Templeogue-Terenure Area Commitiee Meeting
held on 10™ March 2015:-

"That this Council write to Dublin Bus to ask about the review of the 15B route, and that residents of
Whitechurch estate are considered. It was moved away from Whitechurch estate in order to service Stocking
Wood and residents of Whitechurch are now left only with the 61. The 61 leaves only once per hour and
goes to town via a circuitous route. Residents have asked that the 15B pass by again to pick them up as the
area is currently well underserviced by public transport.”

I should be obliged if you would examine this request and let me have your response at your convenience to
enable me revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Reilly.™
Staff Officer
Roads Department.




